
1096 Forest Road Schenectady, NY 12303

September 14, 1992

To Whom It May Concern:

Some time ago, I engaged the services of Basloe,
Levin and Cuccaro, Ltd., to adjust a fire which occurred
at the Johnstown Hotel at 55 East Main Street in Johns-
town N.Y.

I found Mr. John P. Militello who represented that firm
to be remarkably courteous, competent and professional
in every manner, and I am most pleased to recommend Mr.
Militello to anyone in need of insurance adjustment
services. They will be on the right track.

Sincerely,

Raymond H. Gagnon

Pres. Johnstown Hotel Corp.


